
 

 

To The League of Young Communists USA (LYCUSA) 

Greetings dear comrades. On behalf of the struggling students and youths of Bangladesh, we 
extend red salutes to all the delegates of your second congress and to all the comrades who 
have come on this occasion. The way you are fighting imperialism inside the United States is 
both an inspiration and a lesson to us. 

We know that capitalism has emerged as a global crisis all over the world. Liberation of mankind 
is impossible without the overthrow of this capitalism-imperialism. The naked attack of 
capitalism continues in our country as a whole in other capitalist countries.  

On the one hand, there is the exploitation of labor, the destruction of the democratic rights of 
the people, and they have turned education into a commercial product. They are depriving a 
large part of the working people of the country from getting education by creating financial 
barriers. Increasing the allocation for the military sector without allocation for education and 
health. At the same time brought down upon culture a terrible degradation. They are engaged 
in a nefarious attempt to make the youth socially irresponsible by inciting consumerism and 
individualism. On the one hand, the Socialist Student Front is fighting against the privatization 
and commercialization of education and on the other hand, it is struggling to keep the flag of 
civilization and humanity flying. We know that this struggle against capitalism-imperialism all 
over the world is interconnected and interrelated. A good understanding and solidarity of the 
Marxist-Leninist forces in all over the world is therefore very crucial. 

We hope that the Second Congress of The League of Young Communists USA (LYCUSA) will 
speed up this struggle and solidarity. On behalf of Socialist Students’ Front, we again wish you 
all the best for your Congress. 
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